Mrs Anna M. Davies
President
THE HENRY SWEET SOCIETY

Dear Mrs Davies,

I'm glad to inform that on February 21, 1992 the constitu-
ent meeting of the Georgian Society for the History of
Linguistics took place in Tbilisi. The meeting was attended
by 15 linguists working in various fields of the history

of linguistics.

I addressed the meeting with the information about the
necessity of founding the Society and told the present
about its aims. The participants in the meeting approved
the idea and decided to found the Society with the follow-
ing structure:

1« Management Board - 7 members
2. Editorial Board - 3 members
3. Interrelations Board -3 members
4, Learned Secretary - 1 member

The Board has ite chairman and his deputy. The Society will
publish an yearly journal "Tselitsdeuli"™ and theses of the
speeches for every scholarly meeting. The membership dues
are 50 rubles per year. We understand that the sum is insuf-
ficient for publishing the said journal taking into account
the cost of paper so boosted this year. We, however, hope

to find some additional sources for the forthcoming year.
The next meeting is scheduled for April 20, 1992. It will be
aimed to mark the 105th anniversary of birth of Academician
G.Akhvlediani, the prominent Georgian linguist of the 20th
century.

Dear Mrs President, should this information suffice, we are
asking for admittance to your International Society as a
member. In case some other forms of application are needed,
please advise us.

Very truly yours,

Alexander Potskhishvili
Professor, Chairman




